
  
JOINT “SPECIAL” SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, January 26, 2023 @ 7:15 P.M.  
This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically.  

 

APPROVED 

  

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:21 P.M.   

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Aida Abkarians, Glenn Jennings and Joan Trent. A quorum was established. 

Also in attendance was Brad Vanderhoof. 

The January 3, 2023 minutes were approved as written by unanimous consent.  

  

Comments from the Chair(s): None. 

 

During the discussion of the 2023 Senior Valentine’s Day Dinner Dance, Char gave an update on the approval 

process from the City. There has been no approval as yet. Char will try to secure the El Camino High School in 

Woodland Hills as a back up venue, and check with them regarding tables and chairs for 200 attendees. 

 

Myrl advised that the time is here to secure raffle prizes and gifts. Aida and other committee members are 

already working on this. Myrl suggested two tickets to City Walk and other out of the box ideas. Char will 

contact Joellen to see if she can help with gifts. Myrl asked if we had funds in the budget for a photo booth or 

video and that was discussed. He suggested that if we do not have a photo booth that we have someone 

dressed up in a heart costume to walk around and take photos with the attendees. 

 

Char agreed to contact Fairwinds to see if they would participate and be included as an event supporter. 

 

There were no Public Comments. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Special Events Committee meeting is on February 7, 2023.  

 

The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 8:40 P.M.  


